PhD.

From: @anses.fr>

Sent: woensdag 28 november 2018 19:27

To: dr.

Cc: ; drs.

Subject: RE: governance consortium RMS's for the renewal of glyphosate
Dear

| am happy to read you and | can confirm | received the Dutch proposal sent from Luuk van Duijn.

We will carefully consider it and may come with suggestions or an alternative proposal. However this needs some
internal checks.

We will come back to you asap,

Kind regards,

De: ,dr. @ctgb.nl>

Envoyé : mercredi 28 novembre 2018 16:05

A: @anses.fr>

Cc: @anses.fr>; drs. @ctgb.nl>

Objet : FW: governance consortium RMS's for the renewal of glyphosate
Dear

Yesterday Luuk van Duijn snet the bullet points to but you should receive them as well, since you’re the contact
point!

Best regards,

Van: Duijn, dr. ir. L.P. van (Luuk)
Verzonden: dinsdag 27 november 2018 20:56

Aan: @anses.fr
CC: ,dr.

Onderwerp: governance conostesortium RMS's for the renewal of glyfosate
Dear

Attached you will find some bullets about the governance of the RMS-consortium as discussed this afternoon. Of course
it is open for discussion,

Best regards,
Luuk

Dr.ir. L.P. van Duijn
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